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The elementary school had a team attend Keystone AEA’s autism training at the end of July. We
learned a lot over the week long training and are ready to implement what we have learned to
better serve our students.

As an admin team we kicked off the school year with our SAI conference. We were able to listen
to various keynote speakers and attend a variety of breakout sessions. I know that I was able to
walk away with a lot of new learnings that I was able to share with my staff.

The elementary wrapped up summer school at the beginning of the month. They were able to
serve 33 students this summer over a four week period spaced out throughout the summer.

We welcomed the teachers back last week. We had CPI and CPR training on Monday, Urkeru
training on Tuesday, New Teacher Orientation on Wednesday and everyone returned on
Thursday.

The elementary staff had a great first few days of PD. I’m really excited about the
accomplishments we’re going to make this school year.

We are also excited to welcome our new staff members and are very grateful for your approval
of additional sections this year. All of the additional sections have been filled and we’re ready for
the students to arrive.

We had our open house today from 2-6 where students and parents were able to come in to
meet their teachers and see their classrooms.


